
MEMORANDUM 
 
From:  Hon. Roger L. Lund  
 
Re:   Update from Dept. J6 
 
Date:  April 15, 2020 
 
   
Please be advised that Presiding Judge Kent M. Kellegrew has extended the Ventura Superior 
Court closure to May 12, 2020, except for emergency matters.  Until further notice, Courtroom 
J6 will continue to operate in the same manner it has since the initial closure, with true 
emergency ex parte hearings on Friday mornings at 9:00. 

 


